
 
        Bicentennial bikeway – Hale Street west upgrade project 

Construction works advance notification 
 

Project enquiries:  1800 727 923 
 
The following works will take place between Monday 15 August and Saturday 27 August 2011 (weather 
permitting). 
 

 

Date Site location Work being carried out 

Bicentennial Bikeway 

15 - 27 August Along the bikeway 
between Graham 
Street to the Go 
Between Bridge 

• Finishing landscaping works  
• Removing the temporary cyclist side track 
• Installing drinking fountains, handrails and signage  
• Undertaking line marking and bikeway painting (night 

time works) 
• Removing site compound 

 
Changes to detour route 
The scaffold side track has now been removed and cyclists have been diverted along a portion of the new 
section of bikeway between 5am – 8pm. Until the project is complete the site will remain closed between 
8pm and 5am. For safety reasons, pedestrians will continue to use the alternative route along the footpath 
on Coronation Drive until all construction works are completed in late August. Council will send an update 
to advise when the project is complete. 
 
 

TRAFFIC AND COMMUNITY IMPACTS 

• The Bicentennial Bikeway will be closed between Graham Street and the Go Between Bridge until 
late August 2011, weather permitting. Construction work will be undertaken from 6am to 6pm Monday 
to Saturday.  

• Due to the restricted work area, it is likely that work will be undertaken on Sundays and at night. 

• Pedestrians (including people in wheel chairs, with prams, on roller blades or scooters) must exit the 
Bicentennial Bikeway at Graham Street, Milton or the Go Between Bridge and use the Coronation 
Drive footpath (Milton Road side) at all times. 

• Cyclists must: 

- travel carefully through the site between 5am and 8pm. Due to its limited width the area has traffic 
management. Traffic controllers will be onsite to manage cyclists and delays of up to five minutes 
can be expected during peak periods.  

- exit the Bicentennial Bikeway at Graham Street, Milton or the Go Between Bridge and use an 
alternative route between 8pm and 5am.  

 
• Pedestrians, roller bladers and cyclists are to follow the direction of traffic controllers at all times and 

are asked to proceed with caution in and around the construction zone. 

• Cycle traffic speed through the construction zone is reduced to 10km/h for the duration of the work.  
Safety is our number one priority. Please travel carefully. 

• Advance notification of particularly noisy works or major access changes will be provided to 
properties within the works area. 

CONTACT AND ENQUIRIES 
If you have any questions about the project, please contact the Bicentennial Bikeway – Hale Street west 
project team. 
 

• phone 1800 727 923 (freecall) and (07) 3403 8888 (after hours) 

• email bikewayprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au 

mailto:bikewayprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au

